
Antonia Hover 

'CORRESPONDENCE'^^® 
'5/15/2025 
ÍDOCUMENT.NO..0365372025 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Shonna McCray 
Thursday, May 15, 2025 10:52 AM 
Consumer Correspondence 
FW: FPL Rate Increase 

Good morning, 

Please add to Docket #20250011 . 

Thanks 

From: Nancy Buckellew <bbnb3@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 13, 2025 8:55 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact(5)PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL Rate Increase 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

This is to urge you to deny FPL's rate increase proposal. Now is not the time for essential utilities to raise fees on 
customers. 

Thank you for your consideration of my concerns. 

William Buckellew 
Niceville 
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